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Dear Mayor and Council, 

We would like to register our household's support for the rezoning of 614 + 622 Zelkwas Ava
and the Women In Need Transition House. We live in the neighbourhood (650 Tay Crescent)
and we attend the music school that is adjacent to these lots. We would be proud to have the
kind of services offered by a transition house in our community. We know that these kinds of
services should take place in neighbourhoods and that the people who require them are at risk
to violence and exploitation. Zelkwas is walking distance to 3 schools, essential stores, and
central bus lines, making it an ideal location. We know that by providing these types of
services we are contributing to breaking the cycle of violence and trauma, preventing children
from ending up in foster care (or reducing the likelihood), and showing compassion to people
when they need it the most. 

If there are any other direct actions we can take to support this project please let me know. If
you'd like to further discuss this project with me (Jenn) please feel free to call:

We look forward to seeing widespread support from the Mayor and Council for this project.

Warmly  

Jenn and Quinn Matthews
650 Tay Crescent 
Prince George, BC
V2M 3V2
Redacted 

Redacted 




